
Dear David 

I wonder if you can help 

I'm concerned that in addition to residents saying their comments on this application haven't been 
posted on the Planning site, I'm now told that a linked or parallel application has been notified 
locally with 14 days to respond over Christmas, and with a different response address. 

As we're about to enter the holiday period I'd appreciate a quick reply. 

Please could you daffy: 
#1s there only one live application for this site ? 
itTo whom should responses be made and by what deadline? 
#And if there is somehow a second application in parallel, please could you specify. 

Thank you - your immediate response much appreciated. 

Best wishes for Xmas and 2014. 

Chris 
Cllr Chris Naylor (Liberal Democrat) 
0781 081 4765 (text messages preferred) 
Camden Town & Primrose Hill Ward 
(Cabinet Member, Housing 2006-10) 

Come and meet me at my surgeries: 
#6-630pm 2nd Thurs each month 
Clarence Way TRA Hall, Bradfield Ct 
#930-1000am 2nd Sat each month 
Primrose Hill Community Assocn, Fitzroy Rd #515-545pm 4th Wed each month Community 
Library, Sharpleshall St (if possible please email/phone before attending to confirm) 

(If you are contacting me on an LGiU matter please email chris.naylor@lgiu.org.uk) 

This email is from a Blackberry - please excuse brevity/limited format. 


